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Winter astronomy nights

	Residents can take in the wonders of the night sky at an upcoming astronomy night.

The next one takes place next Saturday (March 8) at Cold Creek Conservation Area.

At this session, you can take a hands-on approach to learning about planets, galaxies, nebulas and other objects. All are welcome to

participate in the sessions, presented by New Eyes Old Skies, who will supply the telescopes.

Cold Creek is at 14125 11th Concession in King Township, west of Nobleton.

For more, call 905-883-9191 or visit neweyesoldkies.com
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